
 
 
Withdrawal of Mines Safety Bulletin No. 131 
 
Please note Mines Safety Bulletin No. 131: Management of fibrous minerals on mining 
operations – sampling and detecting fibrous minerals, cleavage fragments and particles 
< 1.5 μm (any dimension) has been withdrawn and is currently under review. 
 
The bulletin will be reissued following the review. 
 
For any queries please contact RSDComms@dmp.wa.gov.au  
 
 
This Mines Safety Bulletin was withdrawn by the State Mining Engineer on 25 August 2016 
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